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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are all thoroughly looking forward to a great final term in EYFS. Our project for this term involves learning 
all about people who help us in our school and wider community. This includes people from all of the public 
services. 
 
On Friday 15th July (2:30pm – 3:10pm), the EYFS team would like to invite you to join your child to celebrate 
their learning, including a few treats made especially for you by the children themselves, a performance of 
some of our favourite songs and a souvenir for you to share with your child of a selection of our term's work. 
We are hoping that the weather will be good and this celebration event can take place in the outdoor 
playground for EYFS.  
  
If the weather prevents this from happening, we will move the event to the KS1 hall with signed in entry to 
the school through the normal drop off/pick up EYFS gate. 
  
Please arrive at 2:30pm on July 15th at the normal EYFS drop off/pick up gate.  
  
Kind Regards 
  

 The EYFS Team 
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